
CNHA’s Convention theme is embraced by 

the new leadership team at the Department 

of Hawaiian Home Lands. Hawaiian Homes 

Commission Chairman Alapaki Nahale-a, 

center, Deputy Michelle Ka‘uhane, right, 

and Chief of Staff M. Wai‘ale‘ale Sarsona, 

left, are all current or former residents of 

Hawaiian homestead communities, giving 

them a unique perspective in carrying out 

Prince Jonah Kūhiō Kalaniana‘ole’s vision of 

returning native Hawaiians to the land.

Working for beneficiaries from a homesteader perspective

The Mission Continues…


